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     January 14, 2009 
 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84110 
 

Re:  Questar Gas’s Tariff Sheets in Docket No. 07-057-13 
 

Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 On July 25, 2008 the Company submitted tariff sheets implementing the 
Commission’s Report and Order on Revenue Requirement, issued June 27, 2008.  The 
tariff sheets were scheduled to become effective on August 15, 2008.  Those sheets were 
submitted to comply with the Commission’s July 10, 2008 letter directing the Company 
to file replacement tariff sheets reflecting an equal percentage rate adjustment. 
 
 Subsequent to the July 25, 2008 submittal, but prior to the August 15, 2008 
effective date, the Division of Public Utilities informed the Company of a problem with 
tariff sheets 2-2 and 2-3.  The Company had inadvertently not included the CET and 
DSM amortization amounts in the DNG rate for the GS-1 and GSS rate classes.   
  
 Please find attached the two corrected replacement tariff sheets.  The Company 
requests that the Commission substitute the sheets enclosed herein under Attachment 1 
for the sheets submitted on July 25, 2008.  We apologize for any inconvenience or 
misunderstanding this may have caused. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
     Very truly yours, 

 

     Colleen Larkin Bell 

CLB/gj 

J:\Regulated Companies\QGC - PSC\RATE CASE 07-057-13\Correspondence\Orchard1-14-09 ltr.doc 


